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February 20, 2024

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd

Frankfort, KY 40601

RE: Case No. 2023-00299
Magoffin County Water District
Update to Previous Response to Request for Information #1, 1g Benefits

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is this update to the previous response to Request for
Information #1 1g Benefits submitted on behalf of Magoffin County Water District, offered in
response to a recent telephone request from Kentucky Public Service Commission staff:

Magoffin County Water District offers medical insurance to each full-time
employee after ninety days of employment. The insurance premiums are paid
eighty-five percent by the District and fifteen percent by the employee. There are
two employees who currently have accepted this insurance coverage.

In addition, Magoffin County Water District offers a stipend of $301 per month to
each full-time employee having worked at least ten years with the District who
does not accept this insurance coverage. There are four employees who have

worked with the District for at least ten years who currently do not accept this
coverage and receive this stipend.

Sincerely,

Tt fe b

Robert K. Miller



